
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Thursday, 28 February 2019 12:25 PM 
To: Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com 
Cc: Anne.Donnellan@amwu.org.au; gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au; kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; Kate Thomson; 
Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com; chris.ridings@emaconsulting.com.au; AMOD; Chambers - Hamilton DP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award - next steps and timing 

 

Dear Mr Rogers, 

Re: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

I refer to the above matter and your email below. 

The timetable attached to the Statement of 6 February 2019 [2019] FWC 717 refers to outstanding substantive 

matters only and not to matters which have already been heard and reserved for decision.   

The Full Bench intends to issue a decision in the matter in due course. Unfortunately I am unable to provide you with 

greater clarity as to the date.  

Kind regards, 

May Oboodi 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com [mailto:Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 28 February 2019 12:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP; Chambers - Hatcher VP; AMOD 
Cc: Anne.Donnellan@amwu.org.au; gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au; kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; Kate Thomson; 
Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com; chris.ridings@emaconsulting.com.au 
Subject: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award - next steps and timing 

 

Dear Associate 

We act for Babcock Mission Critical Services Australasia Pty Ltd in relation to the Proposed Helicopter Aircrew 

Award - AM2016/3.   

We would like to inquire about the next steps in relation to this matter and their likely timing.  At the hearing that 

occurred on 20 July 2018, it was foreshadowed at PN898 of the transcript that a form of statement was a 

possibility.  In the Fair Work Commission Statement of 24 December 2018 [2018] FWC 7869 it is noted that the 

matter has been reserved for decision by the Full Bench.  This matter though is not referred to in the timetable 

referenced in the Fair Work Commission Statement of 6 February 2019  [2019] FWC 717. 

Our client has asked us to make this inquiry in the context of an enterprise agreement it is negotiating, which 

turns in part on the progress of this matter. 

Kind regards 

Vince Rogers 

Partner 

vince.rogers@ashurst.com 

Ashurst 

D: +61 7 3259 7285 | M: +61 408 184 466 

Andrew Wydmanski 

Lawyer 

andrew.wydmanski@ashurst.com 

Ashurst 

D: +61 7 3259 7030 | M: +61 409 668 468 
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